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20/08/2009 Craig Leckie 

RTA 
NFA Reply to TECPC letter dated 10 August 2009 re TCS 

Pedestrian Signals in Long Jetty 
27/08/2009 Michelle Eason 

WSC 
NFA Advice from WSC that we will no longer receive Traffic 

Committee minutes.  Minutes on WSC's Web site. 
    

EMAILS INEMAILS INEMAILS INEMAILS IN    
- WSC NFA WSC emails all DA’s as advertised in press 

17/08/2009 
Andrew Rowland 

WSC 
Response  

Given 
Reply to TECPC email dated 17 /07/2009 requesting the 
waiving of rental at The Entrance Community Centre 

19/08/2009 
Bob Graham 

WSC 
NFA 

Response  to Colin Kennedy suggestion to name the 
rooms after past Infants School Teachers 

24/08/2009 Ken Greenwood 
Watanobbi Precinct 

Response 
Required 

Request for support on opposing  making Wickham the 
end of the line for trains to Newcastle. 

25/08/2009 
Bev Davis 

WSC 
Response 
Required 

Reply to TECPC letter dated 9 June 2009 re Magenta 
being part of TECPC 

26/08/2009 
Bev Davis 

WSC 
NFA Lake Munmorah/ Chainvalley Bay Minutes 21/08/2009 

26/08/2009 
Kevin Smith 

WSC 
Response 
Required 

Invitation to opening of The Entrance Community 
Centre Thursday, 10 September, 2009 

27/08/2009 
Bev Davis 

WSC 
NFA 

Advice on new Precinct rules passed by WSC on 12 
August 2009. 

28/08/2009 
Bill Annesley 
T.E. C of C 

Response 
Given 

Advice on closure of The Entrance office of RTA 
    

EMAILS 0UTEMAILS 0UTEMAILS 0UTEMAILS 0UT        

18/08 2009 
Peta Hill 

Dept T and I 
NFA Bus Network Brainstorming Session 

19/08/2009 
Bob Graham 

WSC 
NFA 

Colin Kennedy suggestion to name the rooms after past 
Infants School Teachers 

29/08/2009 
Mathew Furlong 

The Entrance Rotary 
NFA Turramurra Rotary Graffiti Removal Program. 

    

LETTERS AND DOCUMENTS OLETTERS AND DOCUMENTS OLETTERS AND DOCUMENTS OLETTERS AND DOCUMENTS OUTUTUTUT 

18/08/2009 
Peta Brogan 

WSC 
NFA Thank you letter for presentation on 15/8/2009 

21/08/2009 
Kerry Yates 

WSC 
Active Pedestrian Safety at Roundabouts 

27/08/2009 
Lynn Sawer's 

Family 
NFA Condolence card from TECPC. 

29/08/2009 Member for The 
Entrance 

Active Letter on Closure of The Entrance Office of the RTA.... 

02/09/2009 
David Campbell, 

Minister for Transport 
Active Bus Reform In The Central Coast Region Of NSW 

9/09/2009 
Tony Kelly 

Minister For Lands 
Active Graffiti on Crown Land property in Long Jetty 

 


